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Hello

I am writing to express my support for the affordable housing project on E Washington.
Madison is quickly becoming unaffordable for many families, and the addition of 250 units of
affordable housing is exactly what the city needs. In addition, it will be easy for future
residents to take advantage of the BRT line, decreasing their transportation costs and giving
them access to jobs and amenities. I urge you to vote in support of this item.

Thank you

Mary Pustejovsky
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